
 
St Joseph’s Catholic School 
2 Taharoto Road 
Takapuna 
Auckland 
0622 
 
 
February 3rd 2023 
 
 
 
To the staff and students of St Joseph’s Catholic School, 
 
Thank you all for raising a total of $1,200 for Starship. This donation will go on to help us to 
provide better health and brighter futures for all New Zealand children. 
 
The Starship Foundation is proud to fund projects that save and extend lives, lift spirits and 
reduce discomfort, ensure better outcomes, faster recovery and less invasive treatments, 
and are focused on equity and prevention. 
 
I can tell you that your kind contribution makes such a difference to the children at Starship. 
On behalf of them, and the families who love them, thank you. 
 
With my warmest wishes, 

 
 
 
 

Abi Penfold 
Community & Streaming Executive 
Starship Foundation  
 
 


